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Rose Shriner

From: Doc Hansen

Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 3:33 PM

To: Rose Shriner

Subject: RE: SX-16-00008

Sounds like Karen says let it go forward and so will I. 
 
 
 
Sent from my Verizon 4G LTE smartphone 
 
 
-------- Original message -------- 
From: Rose Shriner <rose.shriner@co.kittitas.wa.us>  
Date: 7/18/16 1:45 PM (GMT-08:00)  
To: Doc Hansen <doc.hansen@co.kittitas.wa.us>  
Subject: FW: SX-16-00008  

How would you like me to proceed? 

  

Rose Shriner 

Planner I 

Kittitas County Community Development Services 

411 N Ruby St, Ste.2 | Ellensburg  

(p) 509-962-7637 | (f) 509-962-7682 

rose.shriner@co.kittitas.wa.us 

  

  

  

From: Karen Hodges  

Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 1:31 PM 

To: Rose Shriner 
Subject: RE: SX-16-00008 

  

HI Rose, 

  

I am going to insert the typical floodway comments on this one. 

  

A portion of this property is located within the floodway. The floodway is highly restricted and any development must 

demonstrate no rise in the level of the 100-year flood before being permitted. No new or substantially improved 

residences are allowed within the floodway.  

  

I looked over the fence construction plans and feel that they have made a good effort to ensure that there will be no 

impacts to the floodway as a result of this fence because of the removable panels. 

  

Let me know if you need anything else. 

  

Karen Hodges 
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Planner III 

Kittitas County Public Works 

(p) 509.962.7610 

  

  

From: Rose Shriner  

Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 12:27 PM 

To: Karen Hodges 

Subject: SX-16-00008 

  

Hi Karen, 

  

If you could look this over [Holzer Shoreline Exemption] I would appreciate it. Mr. Holzer wants to repair his fence which 

is in the floodway, which typically isn’t allowed. I was able to find a flood permit for repair work on the bridge, allowing 

it under the condition that a flood engineer determines that the work does not change or impact the floodway. 

  

If that is your opinion as well, I can move forward. I have been in discussion with DFW as well regarding this. Thank you,  

  

Rose Shriner 

Planner I 

Kittitas County Community Development Services 

411 N Ruby St, Ste.2 | Ellensburg  

(p) 509-962-7637 | (f) 509-962-7682 

rose.shriner@co.kittitas.wa.us 
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